
 
From: Donald Klassen   
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 2:10 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] HP22-001 
 
Thank you, Mr. Nelson, again for your expanded explanation.  My contention is that 
your 4) "not unduly interfere with the orderly development of the region..." would 
definitely be grounds to deny trenching in a liquefied CO2 pipeline where the city of 
Sioux Falls will grow over it IF allowed to be trenched in within 5 miles of the City 
Limit in northern Lincoln County.   
 
IF the pipeline would rupture, the expressed CO2 would "pose a threat of serious 
injury to the environment nor to the social and economic condition of inhabitants 
or expected inhabitants in the siting area" as noted in 2) and also "substantially 
impair the health, safety or welfare of the inhabitants" as noted in 3) as well. 
 
I have already sent the same e-mail to District 6 Legislators. 

  
Best wishes! 
Don Klassen  
 
 




